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Rosenberg Corey

From: Doumit Matt
Sent: Wednesday, April 05, 2017 1:50 AM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: FW: SB 687 - for freedom of choice in medical care

 
 

MATT DOUMIT| Analyst 
Legislative Policy and Research Office 

Oregon State Capitol 
900 Court St NE Rm. 453 
Salem, OR 97301 
503-986-1514 

Senate Committee on Human Services 
 
From: Ashley Corey [mailto:ashleycorey629@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, April 4, 2017 9:21 PM 
To: Doumit Matt <Matt.Doumit@oregonlegislature.gov> 
Subject: SB 687 ‐ for freedom of choice in medical care 

 
To whom it may concern: 

I would like to voice my strong support of wording that would ensure parents are not penalized for freedom of 
choice in medical care and vaccinations. There is ample evidence to support caution in vaccinations and no 
evidence at all that shows that the CDC schedule in its full extent is entirely safe.  

Freedom of choice is central to our country and needs to include this very critical right.  

Please add wording preventing any consequences for parents who choose alternative vaccination schedules or 
choose not to vaccinate. 

Thank you, 

Ashley Corey, RN  


